
 
 

Town of New Holstein 

Town Hall                                                     7:00   October 22nd   2014  
 

The Preliminary Budget meeting for the Town of New Holstein was called to order by Chairman, Mike 

Walsdorf at 7:00. 

Members present: Mike Walsdorf, Dean Konen, Adam Schuh, Mary Jo Muellenbach, and Cheryl Heller. 

Also present was Doug Franzen. 

The 2015 budget was discussed.  A proposed budget could not be completed as current levy limits were 

not available. 

A motion to adjourn was made at 9:15 pm by Dean Konen, seconded by Adam Schuh and carried. 

Respectfully submitted by:                      Cheryl Heller, Clerk.                            Town of New Holstein 

 

 

  


